

## KEVIN B. KELLEHER, Assistant County Administrator

115 S. Andrews Avenue, Room 409 • Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 • 954-357-7320 • FAX 954-357-7360

October 26, 2022

**TO:** Broward County Municipal Managers (Participating Cities)

RE: Renewal of the Interlocal Agreement for use of Temporary Debris Management Sites and Other Related Services

Dear Municipal Managers (Participating Cities):

In 2018, Broward County and your governmental entity entered into an Interlocal Agreement ("ILA") that allows your use of County-owned Temporary Debris Management Sites ("TDMS").

The initial term of the ILA will soon expire. Section 4.1 of the ILA provides for a five-year renewal that may be exercised "upon mutual consent of the County Contract Administrator and the Government Entity . . . ."

If your governmental entity wishes to exercise the first of the five-year renewals, please return the following to Notosha Austin at <a href="mailto:naustin@broward.org">naustin@broward.org</a> no later than November 15, 2022:

- 1. A countersigned copy of this letter indicating your written consent to renew the ILA; and
- 2. Any authorizing resolution or legislation deemed necessary by your governmental entity to authorize your countersignature or this renewal.

If this countersigned letter (with any required authorizing resolution or legislation) is not returned by November 15, 2022, Broward County will assume your governmental entity does not desire to renew the ILA and proceed accordingly. If you have questions or concerns, do not hesitate to reach out at naustin@broward.org or (954) 474-1880.

Sincerely,	Consent to Renew:
Hollo	
Kevin Kelleher Assistant County Administrator	Authorized Signer Government Entity
	Name, Title (Print)

cc: Monica Cepero, County Administrator
Kimm Campbell, Deputy County Administrator
Trevor Fisher, Director, Public Works Department
Notosha Austin, Assistant Director, Solid Waste and Recycling Services